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LETTER RECEIVED BY THE PRESIDENT
OF THE THIRTY-THIRD REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL CONFERENCE

FROM THE RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OF PERU

The text of a letter dated 26 September 1989 which the President of the

thirty-third regular session of the General Conference received from the

Resident Representative of Peru is reproduced below for the information of

delegates,

"Owing to circumstances completely beyond its control, relating to
its unfortunate position in the international economic structure and
the recent world economic crisis the effects of which have not been
overcome in certain regions, my country, which has been passing through
a difficult financial situation, has not yet been able to bring its
contributions to the IAEA up to date.

"Given this situation, I should like to ask you to intervene on
our behalf with the General Conference and ask it to consider the
application to Peru of the second sentence of Article 19,A of the
Statute so that Peru can continue to exercise its right to vote.

"This request is being submitted because my country attributes
special importance to the activities of the IAEA and would not wish to
stand aside when decisions relating to the IAEA are taken."
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